Susan Karpinski

From: Rebecca Roberts-Malamis <RMalamis@bucksiu.org>
Sent: Tuesday, June 16, 2020 5:09 PM

To: Mark Hoffman

Subject: RE: Initial comments from other parts of the state

Look at you.....your model is being replicated throughout the state! Kudos! Take a bow!!!]

From: Mark Hoffman <MHoffman@bucksiu.org>

Sent: Tuesday, lune 16, 2020 4:35 PM

To: IU Cabinet <iucabinet@Bucksiu.org>

Subject: Initial comments from other parts of the state

l'understand that the Delaware and Chester County [Us/Districts have asked their shared Health Department to consider
adopting Dr. Damsker’s guidance,

I also understand that a similar request is occurring north of us in Northampton County.

I also hear of similar talk out West near Pittsburgh.

Mark Hoffman, Ed.D.

Executive Director

Bucks County Intermediate Unit
705 N. Shady Retreat Road
Doylestown, PA 18901

Tel: 215-348-2940 Extension 1100
MHoffman@bucksiu.org



